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Happy Easter 
 

 

 

 

Thank you to the PFTA for 

organising the Easter Bonnet 

competition this week. The hats 

looked amazing!  We also have a 

special guest visiting the 

children after school, to hand 

out a chocolate gift to the 

children.   

We wish you all a lovely break 

with your families.  

Happy Easter everyone! 

School Improvement Plan  
 

We have been reviewing  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Super 

Star Awards 
 

George – Little Scarlet Class  

Freddie – Raspberry Class 

Laila – Damson Class 

Orlaith – Apricot Class 

Noah H – Cherry Class 

Charlie – Blueberry Class 

Lenny – Mulberry Class 

 

 This Week’s 

Headteacher Super 

Star Awards 
 

Noah L – Little Scarlet  

Skyla – Raspberry Class 

Logan – Damson Class 

Riley – Apricot Class 

Effie – Cherry Class 

Darcie – Blueberry Class 

Jorgie – Mulberry Class 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

 

Monday 15th April - First Day of Summer Term for all children. 

Wednesday 17th April – Year 5 and 6 Fencing Festival – letters sent 

out. 

Thursday 18th April – PTFA Spring Discos. 

Wednesday 24th April – Year 3 visit to Museum of Power. 

Wednesday 1st May – Year 6 Online Evolution Workshop with the 

Natural History Museum. 

Wednesday 1st May – Year 1 and 2 Football Tournament – letters 

sent out. 

Thursday 2nd May – Non Pupil Day. 

Monday 6th May - May Day bank holiday.  

Wednesday 8th May – Class photographs. 

Thursday 9th May – Year 1 visit to Holly Trees Museum. 

Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May – Year 6 SATS week.  

Thursday 16th May – Year 1 and 2 Fun Run – letters sent out. 

Monday 20th May – Residential meeting for Year 6 parents at 

3:15pm.  

Wednesday 22nd May – Year 5 and 6 dynamo cricket – details to 

follow. 

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May - Half Term Holiday.  

Monday 3rd – Wednesday 5th June – Year 6 Residential.  

Friday 7th June – National Doughnut Day – PTFA selling doughnuts 

after school. 

Friday 14th June – PTFA Father’s Day / Special Person gifting room – 

details to follow. 

Tuesday 25th June – Sports morning and picnic lunch – details to 

follow. 

Monday 22nd July and Tuesday 23rd July – Non Pupil Days.  

Tuesday 3rd September – Children in Years 1 to 6 return back to 

school. 
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Tiptree Garden Show  
 

 Well done to the children who completed half-

term holiday homework and produced beautiful 

creative pieces. Wendy McNulty, our Chair of 

Governors, helped decide the 12 entries to enter 

into the Garden Show.  Due to our entries, we 

won the Inter-School Shield.  Congratulations to 

Tiptree Heath and our individual winners.  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Well done everyone!  

 

  

  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celtic Harmony  
 

 
Cherry class went to Celtic Harmony Camp on 

Tuesday where they learnt about life in the Iron 

Age. 

First they were welcomed into the village by the 

chief. Then they were all put to work trying many of 

the daily jobs people of that time had to do. They 

ground kale and herbs to flavour a stew. Then they 

twisted and dyed string to make Iron Age 

bracelets.  

Later on they looked at patterns that would have 

been drawn on walls in roundhouses and how the 

roof was made with mud and sticks.  

They had a great day! 

 
Letters sent home this week 

* Menu from 15th April 2024 – via Parentmail. 

* Easter Sports and Play Camps Flyer – via Parentmail. 

 

 

 
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/226KRSJXIIHX?ref

_=wl_share 

 

Well done to Elijah who 

came 1st, Pippa who came 

2nd and Erin who came 3rd 

with their Pasta Garden; 

Vinnie who came 1st, Connor 

who came 2nd and Elodie 

who came 3rd with their 

Mini Scarecrow; Hollie who 

came 1st and Evalynn who 

came 2nd in the Easter 

Card category and Hannah 

who came 1st, Ethan who 

came 2nd and Sebastian 

who came 3rd in the Spring 

Garden Collage. 
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